
Monday May 12th
12 - 2pm

Coleambally's
Shire Hall

Presentation of the
exciting results from the
Bitterns in Rice Project,
then Free Roast Lunch

Celebrate Coleambally's
Globally Significant
Bittern Population

The Bitterns in Rice Project
is well on the way to

demonstrating how the rice
industry and regions like
Coleambally can make
farming and endangered
species conservation work

together.


